
 
  
 CHANCERY: 
 

The Diocese of Portland 
Roman Catholic Bishop of Portland 

Established July 29, 1853 
Diocesan Office: 510 Ocean Avenue, Portland ME 04103-4936 

 
Telephone: 207-773-6471 

Fax: 207-773-0182 
 

Website: www.portlanddiocese.org 
 

Chancery Office Hours: 
Monday - Friday, 9:00 am – 4:30 pm (Labor Day to Memorial Day) 

Monday - Thursday 8:30 am – 4:30 pm, closed Fridays (Memorial Day to Labor Day) 
 
Most Reverend Robert P. Deeley, J.C.D., 12th Bishop of Portland, ordained a priest July 14, 1973; named 
a prelate of honor on December 13, 1993; appointed Auxiliary Bishop of Boston, Massachusetts, and 
Titular Bishop of Kearney on November 9, 2012; ordained Bishop January 4, 2013; appointed Bishop of 
Portland on December 18, 2013; installed as Twelfth Bishop of Portland, Maine, on February 14, 2014. 

 
Most Reverend Joseph John Gerry, O.S.B., Ph.D., Bishop Emeritus, ordained priest June 12, 1954; 
appointed Titular Bishop of Praecausa and Auxiliary Bishop of Manchester, New Hampshire, February 4, 
1986; ordained Bishop April 21, 1986; appointed Bishop of Portland December 21, 1988; installed as 
Tenth Bishop of Portland, Maine on February 21, 1989; retired February 10, 2004. 
 
Vicar for Priests:   Reverend Monsignor Paul F. Stefanko 
  
Moderator of the Curia: Reverend Monsignor Marc B. Caron, VG 
 
Vicars General:  Reverend Monsignor Marc B. Caron, VG 
    Reverend Monsignor Andrew Dubois, VG 
     
 
Chancellor:    Sr. Rita-Mae Bissonnette, R.S.R., J.C.L. 
 

Note: All telephone numbers in the State of Maine have the same area code of (207) 

http://www.portlanddiocese.org/

